
Jesse Curry, Chief of Police 

c/o Dallas County Police Headquarters 

Dallas, Texas. 

416 Lincoln Avenue 

Carnegie, Pennsylvania 

December 2, 1963 

Dear Sir: 

When the unfortunate incidents of the 22nd and 24th of November 

occurred, I must admit that I too was enraged and horrified, and was 

inclined to blame ineffective local security measures for the tragedies 

resulting in the violent deaths of three fellow Americans. Since then 

I have come to my senses and want to remedy my suspicions, which were 

grounded on sheer ignorance of the situation, with insight. 

This may seem irregular, and in truth, I do not know if it is 

possible, but I would like to have a transcript of the trial of 

Jack Ruby when the case reaches the courts, and would sincerely 

appreciate learning all I can about the investigation of Lee Oswald. 

If necessary, I will send enough postage to cover the cost of mailing 

the material. I want to accept responsibility in my government, the 

responsibility of knowing before forming a judgment; I feel this is 

the only possible way i can accomplish it. Thank you for any 

information you may be able to send me. 

Sincerely, 

Helen Jahn 
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